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Mr. James M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

q Washington, DC 20555-0001

:
Dear Mr. Taylor:

Would you kindly provide us with guidance and pertinent considerations which should be addressed;

in an exemption request from the 1993 annual fee for nonprofit educational institution licensees as
soon as possible.
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Third party communications have indicated that the comment period regarding the fees was
reopened on July 22,1993. If this is corect, please forward the text associated with that
announcement as well. Thank you.

|
.

Sincerely,
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cc: Dr. Jack Kay i
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